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January 5, 2018 

Tiffany Shoemaker, Esq. 
McCallin Law, LLC. 
205 W. Miner Street 
West Chester, PA 19382 

Dear Tiffany, 

United rja 
Way ."7"" The Domestic Abuse Project of Delaware County works to prevent domestic violence and empower victims towards self-sufficiency. 

WOW! Let me say that again...WOW! Bikes, dolls, games, books, gift cards, coats, 
PJs...and so MUCH MORE, including $300 in gift cards. During this season of giving YOU 
gave...and gave...and gave! Generosity overflowed during this year's ADOPT-A-FAMILY 
program at Domestic Abuse Project. THANK YOU for helping to spread so much joy to so 
many! 

More than 14 families were "adopted" this year, and because of the overflow of gifts, many 
other parents and children who walked in our doors this past month left with something 
special. Words cannot explain the expressions of gratitude we saw on the faces of moms, 
and some dads, and the excitement of children as each family carried home their gifts. 

Domestic violence doesn't take a holiday and can even escalate this time of year. Our safe 
house remains full and each day many individuals come in seeking the path to a future free 
from abuse for themselves and their children. The waiting list for counseling and children's 
counseling continues to grow. Our staff is tireless in their efforts to help each person. 

On behalf of our board of directors, staff and the many victims of domestic violence who 
cross our path each day, thank you again for joining in our holiday "adopt-a-family" 
tradition. As you celebrate with friends, family and loved ones, we wish you peace and joy 
and that your life will overflow with abundance as you have spread joy and blessed others 
less fortunate with your generosity. 

Warmest Holiday Wishes! 

Kathy L. tone 
Executive Director 

www.dapdc.org  

Sonia Di Valerio, Esq. 
Assistant Secretary 
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